Mrs Foster’s News

It was wonderful to see everyone at parents’ evening this week!  I love it when school is bustling and busy.  Thank you to all of you who completed the parent questionnaire – we’ll be putting it on the school website for you to complete if you didn’t manage to this week.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Letters have been sent home today to Y6 parents with further details of the SATurday School. Please return your slips asap.

Some events coming up in the last few days of this tem to remind you about:
Red Nose Day tomorrow (Friday 24th March) – wear what you want day but something in a shade of red and bring a £1.

Friends of Whitefield DISCO on Monday evening – information has been sent out to all parents including the new permission slip that we have introduced.  Remember, this must be filled in for your child to be able to attend the disco.
If anyone is free to help on the night, please let Katie Mitchell know or leave a message at the school office with Sarah or Deborah.

On Thursday evening, Years 3 and 4 will be performing Alice in Wonderland at Priory Academy.  As I type this I can hear the rehearsals going on in the hall!  The singing sounds amazing and it all sounds very exciting.  

On Friday next week, Jubilee Ministries are holding a coffee morning in the hall for parents and grandparents and their children.  The children need to come in to school as normal at 8.50am and get registered and then their family member will come and pick them up from class so they can enjoy a cuppa and a cake together.  If you are unable to join Jubilee Ministries, then send in 50p with your child and they will have the opportunity to buy one of the cakes at 10.30am breaktime.  It will be a lovely end to a great term!

Playgroup on Friday is as normal – I am looking forward to seeing you all there!

And Mr Huntington is back on Monday!  We’ve missed him and are looking forward to having him, and his crutches, back with us.
